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Comments: Thank you for your work revising the Northwest Forest Plan and for allowing public input. As a hiker,

and wildlife enthusiast, I am deeply concerned that the proposed amendments weaken protections for mature

and old-growth forests while expanding commercial logging. These forests are invaluable for biodiversity, climate

resilience, and future generations, and I urge you to strengthen protections instead of rolling them back.

 

I urge you to make the following changes to ensure the final plan prioritizes ecological integrity, climate

resilience, and Indigenous stewardship: No commercial logging in old growth forests.


